
  at 2625 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  at 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) sit down ({at} meat).[ql

  avoid 1578 # ekklino {ek-klee'-no}; from 1537 and 2827; to
deviate, i.e. (absolutely) to shun (literally or figuratively),
or (relatively) to decline (from piety): -- {avoid}, eschew, go
out of the way.[ql

  away 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or
slope, i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): --
bow (down), be far spent, lay, turn to flight, wear {away}.[ql

  be 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or slope,
i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): -- bow
(down), {be} far spent, lay, turn to flight, wear away.[ql

  bed 2825 # kline {klee'-nay}; from 2827; a couch (for sleep,
sickness, sitting or eating): -- {bed}, table.[ql

  bow 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or slope,
 i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): -- {bow}
(down), be far spent, lay, turn to flight, wear away.[ql

  company 2828 # klisia {klee-see'-ah}; from a derivative of
2827; properly, reclination, i.e. (concretely and specifically)
a party at a meal: -- {company}.[ql

  down 0347 # anaklino {an-ak-lee'-no}; from 303 and 2827; to
lean back: -- lay, (make) sit {down}.[ql

  down 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) sit {down} (at meat).[ql

  down 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or
slope, i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): --
bow ({down}), be far spent, lay, turn to flight, wear away.[ql

  far 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or slope,
 i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): -- bow
(down), be {far} spent, lay, turn to flight, wear away.[ql

  feast 0755 # architriklinos {ar-khee-tree'-klee-nos}; from 746
and a compound of 5140 and 2827 (a dinner-bed, because composed
of three couches); director of the entertainment: -- governor
(ruler) of the {feast}.[ql

  flight 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or
slope, i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): --
bow (down), be far spent, lay, turn to {flight}, wear away.[ql

  go 1578 # ekklino {ek-klee'-no}; from 1537 and 2827; to
deviate, i.e. (absolutely) to shun (literally or figuratively),
or (relatively) to decline (from piety): -- avoid, eschew, {go}
out of the way.[ql

  governor 0755 # architriklinos {ar-khee-tree'-klee-nos}; from
746 and a compound of 5140 and 2827 (a dinner-bed, because
composed of three couches); director of the entertainment: --
{governor} (ruler) of the feast.[ql
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  lay 0347 # anaklino {an-ak-lee'-no}; from 303 and 2827; to
lean back: -- {lay}, (make) sit down.[ql

  lay 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or slope,
 i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): -- bow
(down), be far spent, {lay}, turn to flight, wear away.[ql

  make 0347 # anaklino {an-ak-lee'-no}; from 303 and 2827; to
lean back: -- lay, ({make}) sit down.[ql

  make 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
({make}) sit down (at meat).[ql

  meat 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) sit down (at {meat}).[ql

  of 0755 # architriklinos {ar-khee-tree'-klee-nos}; from 746
and a compound of 5140 and 2827 (a dinner-bed, because composed
of three couches); director of the entertainment: -- governor
(ruler) {of} the feast.[ql

  of 1578 # ekklino {ek-klee'-no}; from 1537 and 2827; to
deviate, i.e. (absolutely) to shun (literally or figuratively),
or (relatively) to decline (from piety): -- avoid, eschew, go
out {of} the way.[ql

  out 1578 # ekklino {ek-klee'-no}; from 1537 and 2827; to
deviate, i.e. (absolutely) to shun (literally or figuratively),
or (relatively) to decline (from piety): -- avoid, eschew, go
{out} of the way.[ql

  part 2824 # klima {klee'-mah}; from 2827; a slope, i.e. (spec.
) a "clime" or tract of country: -- {part}, region.[ql

  partiality 4346 # prosklisis {pros'-klis-is}; from a compound
of 4314 and 2827; a leaning towards, i.e. (figuratively)
proclivity (favoritism): -- {partiality}.[ql

  region 2824 # klima {klee'-mah}; from 2827; a slope, i.e.
(spec.) a "clime" or tract of country: -- part, {region}.[ql

  ruler 0755 # architriklinos {ar-khee-tree'-klee-nos}; from 746
and a compound of 5140 and 2827 (a dinner-bed, because composed
of three couches); director of the entertainment: -- governor
({ruler}) of the feast.[ql

  sit 0347 # anaklino {an-ak-lee'-no}; from 303 and 2827; to
lean back: -- lay, (make) {sit} down.[ql

  sit 2625 # kataklino {kat-ak-lee'-no}; from 2596 and 2827; to
recline down, i.e. (specially) to take a place at table: --
(make) {sit} down (at meat).[ql

  spent 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or
slope, i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): --
bow (down), be far {spent}, lay, turn to flight, wear away.[ql

  table 2825 # kline {klee'-nay}; from 2827; a couch (for sleep,
sickness, sitting or eating): -- bed, {table}.[ql

  the 0755 # architriklinos {ar-khee-tree'-klee-nos}; from 746
and a compound of 5140 and 2827 (a dinner-bed, because composed
of three couches); director of the entertainment: -- governor
(ruler) of {the} feast.[ql
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  the 1578 # ekklino {ek-klee'-no}; from 1537 and 2827; to
deviate, i.e. (absolutely) to shun (literally or figuratively),
or (relatively) to decline (from piety): -- avoid, eschew, go
out of {the} way.[ql

  to 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or slope,
i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): -- bow
(down), be far spent, lay, turn {to} flight, wear away.[ql

  turn 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or
slope, i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): --
bow (down), be far spent, lay, {turn} to flight, wear away.[ql

  wavering 0186 # aklines {ak-lee-nace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 2827; not leaning, i.e. (figuratively) firm: --
without {wavering}.[ql

  way 1578 # ekklino {ek-klee'-no}; from 1537 and 2827; to
deviate, i.e. (absolutely) to shun (literally or figuratively),
or (relatively) to decline (from piety): -- avoid, eschew, go
out of the {way}.[ql

  wear 2827 # klino {klee'-no}; a primary verb; to slant or
slope, i.e. incline or recline (literally or figuratively): --
bow (down), be far spent, lay, turn to flight, {wear} away.[ql

  without 0186 # aklines {ak-lee-nace'}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 2827; not leaning, i.e. (figuratively) firm: --
{without} wavering.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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